
 
 
 

 
 

 

/ƘǳǊŎƘ hŦŦƛŎŜΥ όонмύ прн-рфрр 

/ƘǳǊŎƘ ²ŜōǎƛǘŜΥ ǿǿǿΦŘƛǾƛƴŜƳŜǊŎȅŎƘǳǊŎƘΦƻǊƎ 

/ƘǳǊŎƘ CŀŎŜōƻƻƪΥ ǿǿǿΦŦŀŎŜōƻƻƪΦŎƻƳκŘƳŎŎŀǎ 

{ŎƘƻƻƭ hŦŦƛŎŜΥ όонмύ прн-лнсо 

{ŎƘƻƻƭ ²ŜōǎƛǘŜΥ ǿǿǿΦŘƳŎŎǎΦƻǊƎ 

{ŎƘƻƻƭ CŀŎŜōƻƻƪΥ ŦŀŎŜōƻƻƪΦŎƻƳκŘƛǾƛƴŜƳŜǊŎȅŎŀǘƘƻƭƛŎŀŎŀŘŜƳȅ 

CŀǘƘŜǊ aŀǧƘŜǿ aŜƭƭƻΣ tŀǎǘƻǊ 

1940 North Courtenay Pkwy, Merritt Island, Florida  32953 

WŀƴǳŀǊȅ уΣ нлмт 

a!{{ {/I95¦[9 

5ŀƛƭȅ aŀǎǎŜǎΥ уΥол ŀΦƳΦ aƻƴΦ-CǊƛΦ  /ƻƴŦŜǎǎƛƻƴǎΥ оΥол-пΥмр ǇΦƳΦ {ŀǘΦ 

/ƻƳƳǳƴƛƻƴ {ŜǊǾƛŎŜΥ уΥол ŀΦƳΦ {ŀǘΦ 

{ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ ±ƛƎƛƭ aŀǎǎΥ пΥол ǇΦƳΦ 

{ǳƴŘŀȅ aŀǎǎŜǎΥ уΥлл ŀΦƳΦΣ фΥол ŀΦƳΦΣ ϧ ммΥол ŀΦƳΦ 

[ƛǘǳǊƎȅ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ IƻǳǊǎΥ уΥмл ŀΦƳΦ aƻƴΦ-{ŀǘΦ 

wƻǎŀǊȅ ŀƊŜǊ 5ŀƛƭȅ aŀǎǎ ŀƴŘ /ƻƳƳǳƴƛƻƴ {ŜǊǾƛŎŜ 

!ŘƻǊŀǝƻƴ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ .ƭŜǎǎŜŘ {ŀŎǊŀƳŜƴǘΥ aƻƴΦ фΥлл-млΥлл ŀΦƳΦ 

5ƛǾƛƴŜ aŜǊŎȅ /ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎ /ƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ  

aƛǎǎƛƻƴ {ǘŀǘŜƳŜƴǘ 

²ŜΣ  ǘƘŜ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ƻŦ 5ƛǾƛƴŜ aŜǊŎȅ 

tŀǊƛǎƘΣ ǇǊƻŦŜǎǎ ŀƴŘ ǇǊƻŎƭŀƛƳ /ƘǊƛǎǘ 

ŎǊǳŎƛŦƛŜŘΣ ǊƛǎŜƴ ŀƴŘ ŀƭƛǾŜ ƛƴ Iƛǎ /ƘǳǊŎƘΦ  

²Ŝ ƛƴǾƛǘŜ ŀƭƭ ǘƻ ŀ ƭƛŦŜ ƻŦ ŘƛǎŎƛǇƭŜǎƘƛǇ 

ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ ǿƻǊǎƘƛǇΣ ƻƴƎƻƛƴƎ ŦƻǊƳŀǘƛƻƴΣ 

ƳŜǊŎƛŦǳƭ ǿƛǘƴŜǎǎΣ ŀƴŘ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜ ǿƘƛŎƘ 

ŀŎǘƛǾŜƭȅ ōǳƛƭŘǎ ǘƘŜ YƛƴƎŘƻƳ ƻŦ  DƻŘ 

ƘŜǊŜ ƻƴ ŜŀǊǘƘ ŀƴŘ ōȅ ǿƘƛŎƘ ǿŜ  

ƧƻǳǊƴŜȅ ǘƻǿŀǊŘǎ ǘƘŜ ŜǘŜǊƴŀƭ  

YƛƴƎŘƻƳ ƛƴ IŜŀǾŜƴΦ 



Divine Mercy Parish Staff 

Fr. Matthew Mello ~ Pastor 

Fr. Martin Gerber ~ Associate Pastor 

Fr. Michael Farrell ~ Pastor Emeritus 

Fr. Larry Olszewski, C.S.C. ~ Assisting Priest 

Fr. William Persia, C.S.C. ~ Assisting Priest 

Sr. Lucy V§zquez, O.P. ~ Annulment Advocate 

Dcn. Jack Alexander ~ Deacon 

Julie Harris ~ DMCA Interim Principal 

Mary Frances Coburn ~ Director of Faith Formation 

Betty Ann Kroger ~ Coordinator of Pastoral Ministries 

Carol Ponder ~ Director of Music & Liturgy 

Daniel Walford ~ Assistant Music Director 

Lynne Pritts ~ Office Manager 

Antoinette Schultz ~ Administrative Assistant & 

          Bereavement Coordinator 

Paula Brave ~ Bookkeeper 

Ruth Everett ~ Bookkeeping Assistant 

Alex Serafica ~ Maintenance Supervisor 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 
Monday: Is 42:1-4, 6-7 or Acts 10:34-38;  

  Ps 29:1-4, 3, 9-10; Mt 3:13-17 

Tuesday: Heb 2:5-12; Ps 8:2ab, 5, 6-9; Mk 1:21- 

  28 or Heb 1:1-6 and 2:5-12; Ps 8:2ab, 5, 

  6-9; Mk 1:14-20 and 1:21-28 

Wednesday: Heb 2:14-18; Ps 105:1-4, 6-9;  

  Mk 1:29-39 

Thursday: Heb 3:7-14; Ps 95:6-11; Mk 1:40-45 

Friday:  Heb 4:1-5, 11; Ps 78:3, 4bc, 6c-8;  

  Mk 2:1-12 

Saturday: Heb 4:12-16; Ps 19:8-10, 15;  

 Mk 2:13-17 

Sunday: Is 49:3, 5-6; Ps 40:2, 4, 7-10; 1  

 Cor 1:1-3; Jn 1:29-34 

Dear Friends in Christ, 

   As we celebrate the Feast of the Epiphany, we real-

ize that we are connected to all the people and nations 

of the earth who honor and worship the Lord. Yet not 

everyone believes this. There are some who believe 

that you are only able to get to heaven if you belong to 

a certain group or worship in a certain place. Jesus 

told us that we can worship the Father from any loca-

tion. The Apostle, Paul carried the faith to the ends of 

the earth. This newfound faith was meant to be open 

to all nations, not just the Jewish community. Even 

though there are many cultural differences between 

the different peoples of earth, at our essence, there is 

more that unites us than divides us. We all cherish the 

same things, and we all suffer loss and pain the same 

way. Jesus wanted to unite all people using compas-

sion, table fellowship and stressing the love of God, if 

they but turn to Him.  

   In these modern times, we in the Church want to 

continue Jesusô mission of evangelizing and making 

disciples of all nations. We need to be open to the 

signs of the times by using current technology as we 

communicate with the Body of Christ. With our recent 

parish application, we can stay more closely in touch 

by sending and receiving messages instantly. During 

the past year, we took initiatives to improve communi-

cations throughout the parish. Our goal is to be able to 

communicate with all groups at the same time, and in 

so doing, to be able to assess our community needs as 

we plan for the near and distant 

future. The Feast of the Epipha-

ny is a good time to remind our-

selves of the grandeur of Godôs 

overall plan to proclaim the 

Gospel to all nations. During 

this past year, because of our 

ongoing improvements in parish 

communication, we were able to assemble more peo-

ple for formation and service, not only to Divine Mer-

cy but also to the greater Merritt Island community 

and beyond. All for the honor and glory of God.  

   On the evening of Friday, January 20th from 7:00-

8:30pm, there will be a free concert in our church pre-

sented by Sarah Hart and Sarah Kroger. ALL are en-

couraged to attend this great evening. The next day, 

Saturday, January 21st from 8:30am-4:30pm Mass, 

there will be a Womenôs Day of Reflection presented 

by the same two talented and gifted women. I encour-

age all women of the parish (ages 7th grade through  

70+) to consider attending this wonderful spiritual 

event.  

 

Sincerely Yours in Christ, 

Fr. Matt 

¢h5!¸Ω{ w9!5LbD{ 

CƛǊǎǘ wŜŀŘƛƴƎ τ wƛǎŜ ǳǇ ƛƴ ǎǇƭŜƴŘƻǊΣ WŜǊǳǎŀƭŜƳΗ ¢ƘŜ 
[ƻǊŘ ǎƘƛƴŜǎ ǳǇƻƴ ȅƻǳ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ƎƭƻǊȅ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ [ƻǊŘ ŀǇǇŜŀǊǎ 
ƻǾŜǊ ȅƻǳ όLǎŀƛŀƘ слΥм-сύΦ 

tǎŀƭƳ τ [ƻǊŘΣ ŜǾŜǊȅ ƴŀǝƻƴ ƻƴ ŜŀǊǘƘ ǿƛƭƭ ŀŘƻǊŜ ȅƻǳ 
όtǎŀƭƳ тнύΦ 

{ŜŎƻƴŘ wŜŀŘƛƴƎ τ ¢ƘŜ DŜƴǝƭŜǎ ŀǊŜ ŎƻƘŜƛǊǎΣ ŎƻǇŀǊǘƴŜǊǎ 
ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǇǊƻƳƛǎŜ ƛƴ /ƘǊƛǎǘ WŜǎǳǎ ό9ǇƘŜǎƛŀƴǎ оΥн-оŀΣ р-сύΦ 

DƻǎǇŜƭ τ aŀƎƛ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ Ŝŀǎǘ ŀǊǊƛǾŜ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ 
ƴŜǿōƻǊƴ ƪƛƴƎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ WŜǿǎ όaŀǧƘŜǿ нΥм-мнύΦ 



Mass Intentions for the Week  
Monday  January 9, 2017  
8:30 AM  All living and deceased members of  
  Divine Mercy Parish 
  ÀRichard Williams 
 

Tuesday  January 10, 2017  
8:30 AM  ÀRosemary Bolam 
  ÀCaroline Nicole 
      

Wednesday  January 11, 2017  
8:30 AM  ÀVeronica Marie Morra 
  ÀBarbara Veltri 
 

Thursday  January 12, 2017  
8:30 AM  Nick Powers 
  ÀTed A. OôQuinn 
 

Friday  January 13, 2017  
8:30 AM ÀWinifred Murphy 
  ÀBryan Miller 
     

Saturday  January 14, 2017  
8:30 AM  Communion Service 
 

4:30 PM ÀDr. Bernard Jerome Kurz 
  ÀGermaine Lund 
   

Sunday  January 15, 2017  
8:00 AM  ÀOlga Manhart 
  ÀDawson Manhart 
     

9:30 AM  ÀWinifred Lyons 
  ÀJack W. Smith 
 

11:30 AM All living and deceased members of  
  Divine Mercy Parish 
 

Our Week At A Glance 

ahb5!¸ - фǘƘ 

уΥлл ŀƳ ²ŀƭƪƛƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ tǳǊǇƻǎŜ όaIύ 

млΥлл ŀƳ !ƴƴŜΩǎ !ƴƎŜƭǎ όaIύ 

сΥлл ǇƳ {ǘŜǿŀǊŘǎƘƛǇ aǘƎΦ όCwύ 

тΥлл ǇƳ .ƛōƭŜ {ǘǳŘȅ ό5ύ  

¢¦9{5!¸ - млǘƘ 
10:00 am SCC (MH) 

6:00 pm St. Vincent de Paul Mtg. (FR) 

6:00 pm BINGO (D) 

6:30 pm Chorale practice (CH) 

7:00 pm Charismatic Prayer (AR) 

²95b9{5!¸ - ммǘƘ 

{ŎƘƻƻƭ 5ƛǎƳƛǎǎŀƭ ŀǘ мнΥлл ƴƻƻƴ 

млΥол ŀƳ .ƛōƭŜ ¢ƛƳŜƭƛƴŜ όaIύ 
сΥлл ǇƳ wŜƭƛƎƛƻǳǎ 9ŘΦ tYп-DǊŀŘŜ с ό{/Iwa{ύ 

¢I¦w{5!¸Σ мнǘƘ 
9:00 am Marthaôs ñCò Team (CH) 
10:00 am SCC (MH) 
1:00 pm Centering Prayer (MH) 
6:30 pm Contemporary Choir (CH) 
7:00 pm SCC (MH) 
7:00 pm Centering Prayer (FR) 

CwL5!¸ - моǘƘ 
8:30 am     Mass (CH)  

{!¢¦w5!¸ - мпǘƘ 
3:30 pm Confessions (CHPL) 
4:30 pm Vigil Mass 
6:00 pm Lifeteen Night (MH) 

{¦b5!¸ - WŀƴǳŀǊȅ мрǘƘ 
уΥллŀƳΣ фΥолŀƳΣ ммΥолŀƳ aŀǎǎŜǎ 

фΥлл ŀƳ w/L! ό[ύ 
фΥлл ŀƳ /ƻũŜŜ ŀƴŘ Řƻƴǳǘǎ ό5ύ 
фΥмр ŀƳ {ƘŀǊŜ ǘƘŜ ²ƻǊŘ όCwύ 
ммΥол ŀƳ //² {ǳƴŘŀȅτǊŜŎƻƎƴƛȊŜŘ ŀǘ ммΥол ŀƳ aŀǎǎ 
мΥлл ǇƳ aƛŘŘƭŜ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 9ŘƎŜ όaIύ 

PRAYER CHAIN 
Please call Julie Dunn @ (321) 459-3469 

 for special prayer requests. 

 
ELECTRONIC GIVING 

We are able to offer our parishioners the opportunity to 
give financially to our Parish through on-line banking. 
Electronic Giving provides you with a way to automate 
your regular giving. Go to www.divinemercychurch.org, 
and click the DONATE NOW button to start your one-
time and/or recurring schedule. 

BINGO 

The FUN resumes on Tuesday, January 10, 2017. 

Hope to see everyone there! 

a!wY ¸h¦w /![9b5!w{Χ 
¢ƘŜ tŀǊƛǎƘ hŶŎŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŎƭƻǎŜŘ ƻƴ aƻƴŘŀȅΣ 
WŀƴǳŀǊȅ мсǘƘ ƛƴ ƻōǎŜǊǾŀƴŎŜ ƻŦ 
aŀǊǝƴ [ǳǘƘŜǊ YƛƴƎΣ WǊΦ 5ŀȅΦ  ¢ƘŜ 
ƻŶŎŜ ǿƛƭƭ ǊŜƻǇŜƴ ƻƴ ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅΣ  
WŀƴǳŀǊȅ мтǘƘ ŀǘ уΥолŀƳΦ 

SAVE THE DATE 

Collette Meeting on Tuesday, January 17th at 

6:00pm in the Meeting House 

Fr. Matt will be holding a meeting for those making the 

pilgrimage to Fatima, Lourdes, and Barcelona, and for 

those interested in going. Mark your calendars!        



Please pray for our parishioners who are 
ill at home, in the hospital or nursing 
homes, and for those whose names we do 
not have. Especially: Sr. Mary Divilly, 
Richard Rayfield. 

SOCIETY OF ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 
HELPLINE: (321) 459-2060 
Monday, Wednesday, Friday 
10:00 am to 12:00 noon 

  Today we celebrate the Feast of the Epiphany, where 

the Magi find the newborn King and offer Him gifts of 

gold, frankincense and myrrh.  In the spirit of the Ma-

gi, your gifts to the poor box and food chest will bring 

comfort and peace to those in need. Thank you. 

  The St. Vincent de Paul Thrift Store truck comes 

to Brevard on the 2nd and last Fridays of the month.  

If you have items to donate, call 888-986-4483 for 

pick up. 

  Food Needed: Cereal/Canned Fruit 

{a![[ /I¦w/I /haa¦bL¢L9{ 
 
!ǊŜ ȅƻǳ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘŜŘ ƛƴ ς  
DǊƻǿƛƴƎ ƛƴ ȅƻǳǊ ŦŀƛǘƘΚ 
CŜŜƭƛƴƎ ƭƛƪŜ ȅƻǳ ōŜƭƻƴƎΚ 
IŀǾƛƴƎ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ŦƻǊ ƭƛŦŜΩǎ ŘƛŶŎǳƭǝŜǎΚ 

/ƻƴǎƛŘŜǊ ƧƻƛƴƛƴƎ ŀ ƎǊƻǳǇ ƻŦ ƭƛƪŜ-ƳƛƴŘŜŘ Ŧƻƭƪǎ ǿƘƻ 
ƳŀƪŜ ǳǇ ŀ {Ƴŀƭƭ /ƘǳǊŎƘ /ƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ό{//ύΦ ¢Ƙƛǎ ŜȄǇŜπ
ǊƛŜƴŎŜ ǿƛƭƭ ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜ ƴƻǳǊƛǎƘƳŜƴǘ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ǘŀǎƪ ƻŦ ŀ ŦŀƛǘƘ-
ŬƭƭŜŘ ƭƛŦŜΦ   
¢ƘŜǎŜ {// ƳŜŜǝƴƎǎ ǿƛƭƭ ŀƭƭƻǿ ŦƻǊ ŀ ƎǊŜŀǘ ǾŀǊƛŜǘȅ ƻŦΥ 
¢ƛƳŜǎΣ ŦǊŜǉǳŜƴŎȅΣ ŀƴŘ ǇƭŀŎŜǎ ǘƻ ƳŜŜǘ  
¢ƻǇƛŎǎ ǘƻ ŘƛǎŎǳǎǎ 
5ŜƳƻƎǊŀǇƘƛŎ ƎǊƻǳǇƛƴƎǎ  
tƭŜŀǎŜ Ŭƭƭ ƻǳǘ ŀ ōǊƛŜŦ ǉǳŜǎǝƻƴƴŀƛǊŜ ŦƻǳƴŘ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ 
LƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ {ǘŀǝƻƴ ǘƘŀǘ ǿƛƭƭ ƎǳƛŘŜ ǳǎ ŀǎ ǿŜ ŦƻǊƳ 
ǘƘŜǎŜ ƎǊƻǳǇǎΦ LŦ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ŀƴȅ ǉǳŜǎǝƻƴǎ ƻǊ Ŏƻƴπ
ŎŜǊƴǎΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ .Ŝǧȅ !ƴƴ YǊƻƎŜǊ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ǇŀǊπ
ƛǎƘ ƻŶŎŜ ƻǊ ŀǘ ōŜǧȅŀƴƴϪŘƛǾƛƴŜƳŜǊŎȅŎƘǳǊŎƘΦƻǊƎΦ  

DIVINE GIFTS 
RELIGIOUS ARTICLES STORE 

Visit the little shop in the Chapel after all Sunday Mass-
es to check out our merchandise. We now have three 
titles about Mother Angelica on the shelf, statues of St. 
Teresa of Calcutta and much more! 

ATTENTION! ATTENTION! ATTENTION! 

Mercyôs Minnows will re-open and be ready to 

welcome back those little ñMinnowsò on Tuesday, 

January 10th/12th and Sunday, January 15th.  We 

miss you! 

{!±9 ¢I9 5!¢9 

ά[h±9 L{ Lb ¢I9 !Lwέ 
CǊƛŘŀȅΣ CŜōǊǳŀǊȅ млΣ нлмт 

/ƻǳƴŎƛƭ ƻŦ /ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎ ²ƻƳŜƴ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƘƻǎǝƴƎ ǘƘŜƛǊ  
!bb¦![ /!w5 t!w¢¸Σ  

C!{ILhb{ .¸ ¢LCC!b¸ !b5 [¦b/I  
фΥллŀƳ ǘƻ нΥллǇƳΣ 5ƛǾƛƴŜ aŜǊŎȅ 5ƻƳŜ 

5ƻƴŀǝƻƴΥ ϷнлΦлл 
¢ƛŎƪŜǘǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ ŦƻǊ ǎŀƭŜ ŀƊŜǊ ŀƭƭ aŀǎǎŜǎ 
ƻƴ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ нуǘƘ ϧ нф ŀƴŘ CŜōǊǳŀǊȅ пǘƘ ϧ рǘƘΦ 

 

/haLbD {hhb 
!   [   t   I   ! 

If you desire to grow spiritually and 

deepen your relationships with God, with self and 

with others, consider attending the Divine Mercy 

Parish ALPHA retreat on March 4th and 5th! For 

details, stop at the Information Desk, call the Par-

ish Office at 452-5955 or contact Liz Carmen at 

604-0152 or ecarmen@cfl.rr.com. 

{tLwL¢¦![ 5Lw9/¢Lhb 
   {ǇƛǊƛǘǳŀƭ ŘƛǊŜŎǝƻƴ ƛǎ ŀƴ ƻǇǇƻǊǘǳƴƛǘȅ ǘƻ ǎƛǘ ǿƛǘƘ 
ǎƻƳŜƻƴŜ ƛƴ ŀƴ ŀǘƳƻǎǇƘŜǊŜ ƻŦ ǘǊǳǎǘ ŀƴŘ ŎƻƴŬŘŜƴǝŀƭƛπ
ǘȅ ǘƻ ŜȄǇƭƻǊŜ ŀƴŘ ƎǊƻǿ ƛƴ ƻƴŜΩǎ ǊŜƭŀǝƻƴǎƘƛǇ ǿƛǘƘ DƻŘΦ 
Lǘ ŀǎǎƛǎǘǎ ŀ ǇŜǊǎƻƴ ƛƴ ƴƻǝŎƛƴƎ DƻŘΩǎ ŀŎǝƻƴ 
ƛƴ ƘƛǎκƘŜǊ Řŀƛƭȅ ƭƛŦŜΣ ŀƴŘ ƛǘ ƛƴǾƛǘŜǎ ŀƴ ƛƴƴŜǊ 
ǊŜǎǇƻƴǎŜ ǘƻ DƻŘΩǎ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛŎŀǝƻƴΦ 
   LŦ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘŜŘ ƛƴ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ƳƻǊŜ 
ŀōƻǳǘ ǎǇƛǊƛǘǳŀƭ ŘƛǊŜŎǝƻƴΣ ƻǊ ǿƛǎƘ ƘŜƭǇ ƛƴ 
ŬƴŘƛƴƎ ŀ {ǇƛǊƛǘǳŀƭ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ 
[ƛȊ /ŀǊƳŜƴ ŀǘ слп-лмрн ƻǊ ƭŎŀǊƳŜƴϪŎƅΦǊǊΦŎƻƳΦ 

mailto:bettyann@divinemercychurch.org


  FAITH FORMATION  

 
The location for 
these meetings will 
be the Meeting 
House. LIFE TEEN 
will meet Saturdays 
after the 4:30pm 
Mass. EDGE will 
meet Sundays after 
the 11:30am Mass. 

Sacramental Dates for 2016-2017 
First Communion Preparation Sessions 

¶ Sunday, February 26th and April 23rd. All 
meetings are 9:30-11:00am in the Meeting 
House. 

¶ First Communion Rehearsal in the Church 
on May 2nd at 6:00pm. 

¶ First Communion will take place on Satur-
day, May 6th at 10:00am. 
Confirmation Preparation Sessions 

¶ Sunday, January 22nd and February 12th. 
All meetings are 10:15-11:30am in the 
Dome. 

¶ Confirmation Rehearsal in the Church on 
March 21st at 6:00pm 

¶ Confirmation will take place on Friday, 
March 24th at 7:00pm. 

For information contact: 
Mary Frances Coburn,  

Director of Faith Formation 
(321) 452-5955  or  

Maryfrances@divinemercychurch.org 

¢ŀƪŜ ǘƘŜ 9ƭƛƧŀƘ /ǳǇ ƘƻƳŜ ŦƻǊ ŀ 
ǿŜŜƪ ŀƴŘ ǇǊŀȅ ǘƘŀǘ ƻǳǊ ȅƻǳƴƎ 
ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ǿƛƭƭ ŜŀǊƴŜǎǘƭȅ ŘƛǎŎŜǊƴ ŀƴŘ Ŧƻƭƭƻǿ 
DƻŘΩǎ ǿƛƭƭ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƭƛǾŜǎ ŀǎ ǘƘŜȅ ŎƻƴǎƛŘŜǊ ŀ 
ǾƻŎŀǝƻƴ ǘƻ tǊƛŜǎǘƘƻƻŘΣ wŜƭƛƎƛƻǳǎ [ƛŦŜ ƻǊ Iƻƭȅ 
aŀǘǊƛƳƻƴȅΦ tƭŜŀǎŜ ǎƛƎƴ ǳǇ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ōƛƴŘŜǊ ƭƻπ
ŎŀǘŜŘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ bŀǊǘƘŜȄ όƻǊ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ .Ŝǧȅ !ƴƴ 
YǊƻƎŜǊ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ tŀǊƛǎƘ hŶŎŜ ƻǊ ŀǘ 
ōŜǧȅŀƴƴϪŘƛǾƛƴŜƳŜǊŎȅŎƘǳǊŎƘΦƻǊƎύ  ǘƻ ǘŀƪŜ 
ǘƘŜ ŎǳǇ ƘƻƳŜ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ǿŜŜƪΦ ό¢ƘŜ 9ƭƛƧŀƘ /ǳǇ 
ƛǎ ǇŀǎǎŜŘ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ фΥолŀƳ aŀǎǎΦύ  

ATTENTION ï Space is limited! Early Registration ends on 

January 7th. After that date, the price increases to $30 for all 

registrations! Registration forms are available at the Infor-

mation Station, the Parish Office and the Parish website at di-

vinemercychurch.org.    

mailto:bettyann@divinemercychurch.org
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CCW 

/ƻǳƴŎƛƭ ƻŦ /ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎ ²ƻƳŜƴ  
  Thank you to our wonderful parishioners who have supported us in our fund-raising events.  The last one was the 

Phantom Tea Party, which ended in November and was a huge success. 

  Our Christmas celebration was well attended by our members and spouses or friends, and we were entertained with 

beautiful Christmas music by Lynne Pritts and Alan Rudowitz.  Father Matt and Father Martin also joined us, with 

Father Matt giving a blessing and grace for us. That night our members donated over 120 baby layette items for 

Birth Right, over 125 toys for Catholic Charities, and over 120 items of canned food for St. Vincent de Paul Society.   

  Our next Birthday Luncheon is on January 12th at Red Lobster. We will be celebrating December through Febru-

ary birthdays, so make plans to attend if your birthday falls in any of those months. 

  Bishop Noonan has designated Sunday, January 15th as National Council of Catholic Women Sunday. We will 

celebrate by attending the 11:30am Mass with our Spiritual Director, Father Matt presiding. Please plan to attend 

that Mass and wear your CCW blue scarfs.  After Mass, we will celebrate with lunch at Sonnyôs BBQ on Merritt 

Island.  

  Our next general meeting will be Thursday, January 19th at 6:30pm in the Meeting House. Hope to see you all at 

our many upcoming events.   

SAVE THE DATE 
DIVINE MERCY CATHOLIC ACADEMY 

OPEN HOUSE 

SUNDAY, JANUARY 29TH 
TIME: TBA 

/ƻǊǇƻǊŀƭ ²ƻǊƪǎ ƻŦ aŜǊŎȅ ƛƴ !Ŏǝƻƴ 


